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Thank you to the family of 
Staff Sergeant Paul Luther Bolden

Add names to the two relatives 
the same way as for Sgt. Seay



Thank you to the family of 
Sergeant William Wayne Seay









It was all thumbs up from our 
most honored guest,  Sister of 
Sergeant William Seay. 

Thank you to VFW Post 6073  
and American Legion Post 30 
for a beautiful reception.



HONOR - SERVICE - TEAMWORK - GRATITUDE

FROM THE VETERANS MEMORIAL PARK OF JACKSON COUNTY  

 THANK YOU TO EVERYONE FOR MAKING THE PATRIOTS WALKWAY 

DEDICATION A HONORABLE DAY OF SERVICE TO REMEMBER.


